
 

 

 

Monthly Newsletter 
    March 2020   

It’s been another awesome month at our center with new 

children and families joining us in all ages. We are all excited 

to be inching closer to spring and for the warmer weather 

and green to come back. 

  
 
Preschool/Kindergarten spent the month exploring dinosaurs. 
With our expanding loose parts materials the children are 
able to dive into excellent play sessions and build things like 
above, a boat! We also are expanding and diving deeper in 
our circle times, our various tools used for the children’s 
social/emotional development and in March this class will be 
learning about all things related to the topic of cooking!  
 
 
 

  
 
Our Toddler classroom has had a fun month exploring all 
things Farm related, doing dance parties on the days it’s been 
too cold to go outside and in celebrating a couple birthdays. 
We are just about to go on a journey learning and exploring 
the topic of Community Helpers, starting with Fire Fighters!  
 

          
 
February was such a fun month and it’s exciting to see the 
kids in the classroom growing. We explored farm animals and 
dinosaurs. We also had fun celebrating Valentines, diving into 
many neat sensory bins, and making new friends.   

          Nutrition Resource 

Here is a great one page resource around family nutrition for 

the month of March made by Alberta Health Services: 

http://bit.ly/nutrition2000 

There are printed copies in the parent resource center on the 

main floor for you to take. 

    Good Food Box               
We recently started a partnership with the Good Food Box 

project. There are 3 sizes of affordable fruit/veggy boxes 

available for purchase. There are pamphlets in the parent 

resource center with all relevant information. Please let us 

know if you are interested! Orders are done through us and 

delivered to the daycare for your pick up monthly.  

 

       Reminders/Special Dates 

 March 16th-St Patrick’s Day activities day in all 
classes. 

 March 25th-Kinderstudios special guest for all 
classes-Tiny Tots and Kinder Robotics sessions. See 
the calendar in Himama for more info! 

 April 9th 3-5pm-Easter Hop- is our next Center-wide 
Family Event. We want to give you lots of notice so 
that we can all have some coffee and participate in 
some fun activities with the kids together. 

      

http://bit.ly/nutrition2000
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